## Marie Genevieve De Weever Primary School



P. O. Box 1086, Hope Estate, Sint Maarten • Tel: 543-0284 / 543-7313 • 543-7403

Email: mgdeweeverschool@gmail.com

Mr. Daunesh Alcott, **Director, Learning Unlimited Preparatory School** 

Re: Presentation request

Thursday, November 26th, 2020

Dear Mr. Alcott,

I would like to extend, Happy Thanksgiving greetings to you, your staff, and students. I have taken note via social media of the exceptional work one of your students has undertaken with environmental awareness on our island.

It is on that note, I am hereby requesting for your student Sara Bharwani who is in the 10th Grade to be granted permission to be a guest speaker at our next staff meeting. The next scheduled staff meeting will be on Wednesday, December 2<sup>nd</sup>, 2020 at 1:15 p.m. on our campus.

The staff meeting is conducted under our covered playground adhering to the COVID-19 protocols inclusive of temperature check upon entry at our campus, sanitizing of hands, wearing of a mask and social distancing.

I would like to have Ms. Bharwani give a brief presentation regarding her initiative with the Breathe Better Air Campaign. I believe through her presentation will inspire my staff to be more environmentally conscious and be more aware of local projects taking place.

I am looking forward to your cooperation and support, I remain,

School Manager

CC: Mr. D. Flensing, Dean of Students

**Parents of Sara Bharwani**